
Swimming Fixture, Thursday 20 January 2022  

Dear Parents  

   

We have been advised by St Mary's Hall that the swimming fixture due to take place on 20 January is 

now cancelled due to maintenance taking place at St Mary's Hall Swimming Pool.  They have asked 

us to pass on their apologies for any disappointment this may cause.  

   

With best wishes  

   

Mr Oddie  

Head of Sport   

 


